
20mph speed limits for safer streets and a better Glasgow – Public petition 
dealt with – Instruction to Executiove Director of Land and Environmental 
Services. 
 
3 There was submitted a report by the Acting Executive Director of Corporate 
Services advising of a petition, containing 222 signatures, 25 of which had been 
validated, submitted by Bob Downie, Principal Petitioner regarding their request that 
the Council set in motion plans for city-wide 20mph speed limits, as detailed in 
Appendix 1 of the report, and which highlighted the petitioners’ concerns and the 
outcome sought by them in relation to this petition, together with comments from the 
Executive Director of Land and Environmental Services regarding the issues raised 
in the petition, as detailed in Appendix 2 of the report. 
 
The committee heard Bob Downie and Tricia Fort in support of the petition in which 
they highlighted their concerns and the outcomes sought by them in relation to their 
petition. 
 
After consideration, the committee  
 
(1) agreed that the issues raised in the petition deserved further attention; and  
 
(2) instructed the Executive Director of Land and Environmental Services to 

submit a report to the Sustainability and the Environment Policy Development 
Committee, having considered the concerns highlighted by the petitioners, 
which would consider the pace and scale of phasing for the implementation of 
20 mph speed limits and how this might be accelerated within the city, taking 
account of the relevant UK and Scottish Government legislation and explore 
how this could be resourced to assist in progressing the Council’s overarching 
vision for road safety. 

 
 


